
Deerfield Youth Baseball and Softball Association 
Meeting of the Board of Directors 

Jewett Park 
February 6, 2017 

Directors in Attendance:  Terry Platt, Jamie Izaks, Matt Lusardi, Lew Bricker, Art Silverman, 
Mike Irvine, Adam Gold, Harry Steindler, Mike Danielewicz, and Paul Chanan 

Guests in Attendance:   None 

Meeting called to order:  The Commissioner called the meeting to order.  

Secretary:  Mr. Chanan motioned to approve the January Minutes.  Passed.          

Assistant Commissioner:  No report.  

Imm. Past Commissioner:  No report.                      

Treasurer and Technology:  Mr. Silverman and Mr. Steindler reported on registration numbers 
to date, and a discussion on ideas to increase publicity of the program was had.  Ideas 
surrounding having a DYBA Athlete of the Month and/or Alumnus of the Month were 
proposed, as well as re-establishing walk-in registration.  Donation to NU AEPi for Scott 
Boorstein to be made asap. 

House Baseball:  Mr. Irvine reported that committee meetings are set.  Pony league plans are 
in-process.  Travel plans to reach out to Pinto league to boost interest in 8U travel program.  
Master schedule for house baseball is made, and clinics at DHS are set.  

House Softball:  The Commissioner reported on softball registration status. 

Travel Softball:  The Commissioner reported that winter workouts are going well, and that a 
supplemental 10U tryout is planned so that we can potentially have another team.  Fittings 
occurred 2/4.  

Travel Baseball:  Mr. Platt reported on the WBT tournament status re registration.  There are 
currently 36 registered teams not including DF teams, with two divisions having wait-lists.  8U 
travel tryouts are being promoted.  Fittings went smoothly.  

Equipment:  Mr. Lusardi reports that orders for house baseball are underway.  Used 
equipment is set to be donated per earlier agreements.  Some possible merchandise for 
Mothers and Fathers Day gift options were discussed.     

Fields:  No report. 



Umpires:  No report.   

Publicity:  No report. 

Fundraising:  The position remains open.   

New Business:  None    

Next Meeting:  March 6 at 7:30 pm, Jewett. 

Motion to Adjourn:  Passed. 

Respectfully, 

Paul H. Chanan 
Secretary 

                   
    
  

   


